
Good afternoon Nicotra Families,

We hope everyone is having a great summer. Warm sunny days are here. Hope you're keeping
hydrated and are enjoying family time.

The start of the new academic year is rapidly approaching. We are requesting that families buy
uniform shirts through our vendor for the upcoming school year. All students will be required to
wear full uniform. Please fill out the google form for your scholar/scholars.

*If you already filled out the Google form, you DO NOT have to fill out again. Your order will be
placed.

Apologies for the previous communication; no payments can be taken through Venmo.
We will be accepting cash, check or money order for payments, made out to: Integration Charter
Schools. Please write Nicotra and your child’s name on the memo line.

Orders made by Thursday August 24th at 10am will be available for pick up before school
starts. Communication around pickup dates and times will be communicated shortly.

Uniform

Shirts ($10 each)
Grades 8 & 9: Forest green polo
Grades 10 - 12: Black polo

Pants (All grades)
Khaki colored uniform pants OR shorts - no jeans, joggers, stretch pants or cargo pants; to be
purchased on your own


